BIRCH RUN TOWNSHIP
PLANNING COMMISSION
Special Meeting
March 7, 2000

The Special Meeting of the Birch Run Township Planning Commission was called to
order at 7:03 pm by Chairperson Mike Kern. Also present for the Planning Commission
were David Hinds, Lisa Murlick, Jim Orlando, Bob Scharrer and Cheryl Hadsall. Three
people were in the audience.

The Special Meeting was called to hear Bill Wright, director of planning for Saginaw
County, talk about the role of the Planning Commission as advisors to the Birch Run
Township Board.

Discussion revolved around two principal tools Birch Run has and should use to plan for
the next 10 to 20 years: Development plan and Zoning Ordinance plan.

Planning Commission will hold special meeting on March 21% and will review the master
plan.

Next regular meeting is March 27%
Motion Hinds, support by Hadsall to adjourn at 8:30. Motion carried 6 — 0

Lisa Murlick
Secretary



